Saxman Water Report September 2023

The month of September has been just as busy as August as we are experiencing the same problems that we have delt with in the past couple of months. So I have been in contact with Dave Reed one of the lead Electricians for ANTHC because a lot the problems that we are experiencing at the water plant are electrical and a lot of it has to do with the computer programming between the Panel View and the Honeywell but we have been making headway Dave has been able to reprogram new components and send them to us and walk me through how to install them and get things running but now it's just a matter of ironing out a few things in the programming and we working our way towards getting back on track so that everything works as it should.

Even though we are experiencing challenges it in no way affects the quality of our water.

Water Operator, Robert Sero

09-13-23